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Bifocal's February Sneak Peek

Affordable and Accessible Hearing Health Care: Responding to a 
Public Health Concern
By: Mary Helen McNeal

With the Affordable Care Act's (ACA) future uncertain under a Trump administration, 
this article, authored in late 2016, sits in ambiguous territory. That said, regardless of 
how the ACA fares, the valuable insight into advocacy for those with hearing loss in
need of assistance and the overview of recommendations for the future presented by 
this article are valuable. Part I of this article outlines legal arguments for those in need 
of an affordable mechanism to obtain hearing assistance, particularly in light of the
ACA. Part II summarizes recent recommendations from the National Academies of 
Science, Engineering and Medicine to expand access to, and the affordability of, 
hearing aids and other hearing health care.

Read the full article online.

Upcoming Webinar: Ethical Challenges with Challenging Clients
This session will use a series of case studies to examine the ethical obligations and 
options for an attorney faced with a client who insists on ignoring good advice and 
making bad choices. Topics will include:
What choices can only be made by the client?
What choices are left up to the attorney?
How to document presenting all options, with risks and benefits and the choice 
made by the client.
When must the lawyer withdraw?
When must the attorney report the client?
When you should help your client find another attorney and walk away.
Learn more or register
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2017 National Aging and Law 
Conference Request for 
Proposals (RFP)
The Commission is pleased to 
announce that the 2017 Request for 
Proposals for the National Aging and 
Law Conference (NALC) is now
available for download.

Proposals are due March 24.

Save the date for the National Aging 
and Law Conference in convenient 
Silver Spring, Maryland, a short 20- 
minute metro ride from downtown 
Washington, DC. NALC 2017 will be 
held at the DoubleTree by Hilton in 
Silver Spring, MD, on October 26-27, 
2017.
Learn more about the Conference and 
download the RFP

About Bifocal
Bifocal is distributed six times a year to 
a variety of professionals interested in 
law and aging. It is a publication of the 
American Bar Association's
Commission on Law and Aging, whose 
mission is to strengthen and secure the 
legal rights, dignity, autonomy, quality 
of life, and quality of care of elders. It
carries out this mission through 
research, policy development, 
technical assistance, advocacy, 
education, and training on a wide 
range of law-related issues, including: 
legal services to older persons; health 
and long-term care; housing; 
professional ethical issues; Social 
Security, Medicare, Medicaid, and 
other public benefit programs; 
guardianship; elder abuse; health care 
decision-making; pain management 
and end-of-life care; dispute
resolution; and court-related needs of 
older persons.

To subscribe to Bifocal or to submit 
news items or a manuscript for 
consideration, contact the
Commission.
Email the Commission
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